
From: Patrice Giansante
To: Murray, Susie
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comment: Bunya Bunya Tree Removal
Date: Monday, June 3, 2024 3:33:28 PM

Dear Members of the Planning Commission,
This is the third letter my husband and I have sent on behalf of the Bunya Bunya tree at 1080
2nd Street.

Please continue to deny the Tree Permit requested by Salvation Army to remove this
tree.

Tree maintenance is part of property maintenance. Sometimes older trees require more
maintenance, sometimes that maintenance incurs expense. 

This tree appears to be healthy, if it is property maintained. it should not be a nuisance.

Please deny the Salvation Army Appeal and let’s be done with it.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Patrice and Thomas Giansante

Santa Rosa, CA 95404

On Aug 22, 2023, at 10:31 AM, Patrice Giansante
< > wrote:

Dear Members of the Planning Commission,
My husband and I are opposed to the removal of this very old,
healthy and stately tree on Second Street. Unfortunately, we
are unable to attend the Planning Commission Meeting on
Thursday, August 24.

We live on Stanford Street and walk by this tree several times
a week. This is the second letter to the City we have sent.

There is another Bunya Bunya tree on the Square downtown.
Certainly if the tree is healthy and properly maintained it is not
a nuisance. It seems like the tree on Second Street can also
be properly maintained and allowed to live. 

This tree is older than any of us.

Thank you for your consideration.



Patrice and Thomas Giansante

Santa Rosa, CA 95404



From: James Theile
To: Murray, Susie
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1080 2nd St. SR
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 10:30:40 AM

I once again VOTE NO on the attempt to cut down the Bunya tree. This tree represents our age old tradition of
saving our cities trees.
When will these people stop realizing that we already have enough automobiles it’s time to put our efforts into
beneficial projects.
As always James Theile.

Sent from my iPhone




